Honorable Representatives,

There is no factual data that says SB 941 would reduce violent crime.

The pushers of this bill are using partial truths and outright untruths to push this bill forward and have
used trickery to get this through the senate. Very few of your constituents want this bill.

SB 941 only affects law-abiding gun owners would be affected by imposing cumbersome mandates and
restrictions on the lawful purchase and possession of firearms.

This bill would add another $25.00 to the average cost of buying a firearm.

Currently a background check for privet seller or dealer is $10.00, currently at gun shows it is mandatory
to do a background check, Privet sellers call NICS to do the background check. Criminals, by definition,
do not follow the law and do not subject themselves to gun control schemes or background checks. It is
already illegal to knowingly sell or transfer a firearm to someone classified as a prohibited person, and is
a felony for a prohibited person to buy, own or possess a firearm. This is an ineffective and
unenforceable piece of legislation that will only impact the law abiding.

A Concerned Veteran.




